
Public opinion on livestock export by sea

What do New Zealanders think about bringing back 
livestock export by sea?

Source: Camorra Research were commissioned to undertake an independent, 
robust and representative analysis of sentiment towards live export among 
the New Zealand population during December 2023.
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Visit: www.spca.nz/advocacy/details/liveexport
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